
 
 

     
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
COMMONWEALTH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS 

Question No. SBE15/078 

Senator Bilyk asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2015: 
 
1. Has the Australian Federal Police consulted with the DPP in relation to criminal allegations 

against Mal Brough? 
2. Has the DPP considered a brief of evidence from the AFP in relation to this matter? 

3. Has the DPP provided the AFP with any advice in relation to this matter? 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
As at 20 October 2015: 
 
1. No.  
2. No. 
3.   No. 
 


